
 

 

 
 
July 1, 2015 
 
Via Electronic Mail 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Attn: Adrienne McNeil 
International Bureau Policy Division 
445 12th Street SW 
Washington, DC 20554 
 
 RE: iFAX Solutions, Inc. d/b/a T38Fax.com (File No. ITC-214-20150422-00101) 
  Request For Withdrawal  
 
Dear Adrienne, 
 
On behalf of iFAX Solutions, Inc. d/b/a T38Fax.com (“iFAX”) I submit this letter as a formal request for 
withdrawal of iFAX’s Application for International 214 Authority.  On April 22, 2015 iFAX applied for 
authority from the Federal Communications Commission (“the Commission”) pursuant to Section 214 of 
the Communications Act of 1934, as amended, 47 U.S.C. Section 214 et. Al. (1982), and Section 63.18 
of the Commission’s Rules, 47 C.F.R. Section 63.18, to provide global or limited international resale 
services (“the Application).  To date, the Application has been forwarded to the Executive Branch for 
review due to iFAX’s foreign ownership.   
 
Subsequent to iFAX filing the Application, iFAX retained undersigned counsel, who in the course of 
reviewing iFAX’s services, determined that the service would not necessitate procurement of 
international 214 authority.    
 
In conclusion, iFAX respectfully requests withdrawal of the Application, and has given notice to the 
Executive Branch as to its intention to withdraw the Application. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding this request please do not hesitate to contact me at 
vmp@commlawgroup.com or (703) 714-1309.  
 
 
      Respectfully submitted, 
      iFAX Solutions, Inc. 
 
 
 
       

 
Vineetha Pillai 

      Counsel to iFAX Solutions, Inc.   
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